
 

 

Passing of our beloved brother, Joseph Edward Coyne 
 
Manoj Jacob 
June 5, 2017 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our beloved brother, Joseph Edward 

Coyne, unexpectedly passed on to the spirit world 

on June 3rd evening. Date and time of the 

Seonghwa and Won Jeon ceremonies are still being 

finalized. As soon as we have the details we will 

inform our community. 

 

Let's pray for this wonderful son of God while he is 

being transitioned to the spiritual world. I also 

would like to request everyone to pray for his 

grieving family as they are still in the shock of Mr. 

Coyne's ascension. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Pastor Manoj 

 

 

 

 


